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,4' EXECUTIVE TOWER - 1405 CURTIS STREET
r2ase w** DENVER, COLORADO 80202
June 25, 1980
REGION VINI IN REPLY REFER TO:

48N - 26968

Mr. Ross A. Scarano

Chief, Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Managemeant

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washingtom, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Scaranoc:

Thank you for the opportunity to review and commeat on the draft
Environmental Impact Statement related to operation of

Bison Basia Project, Ogle Petroleum, Iac., Fremont County, Wyoming,
Project No. 40-8745,

Your draft has been reviewed with specific comsideration for the areas
of responsibility assigned to the Department of Housing and Urban
Development (HUD). The review comsidered the proposal's compatibility
with local and regional comprehensive planning and impacts on
urbanized areas., Within these parameters, this document is adequate
for our purposes.

If you have any questionms regardiag the e comments, please contact
Mr. Carroll F. Goodwin, Area Envirommental Clearance Officer, at
FTS 327-3102 here in Denver.

Sincerely,

/

d D. McKinney g,

Director
Program Planning and Evaluation

AREA OFFICE 167'2

Denver, Colorado
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